
 

CL-MEMO-01-2025 – By-Law Enforcement Officers 
 

 

Staff Memo  

To:   South Huron Council 

From:  Alex Wolfe, Clerk 

Date:   February 3, 2025 

Re:  Amendment to Appointment of Municipal By-Law Enforcement Officers 

and Property Standards Officers  

Purpose: 

To amend the Appointment of Municipal By-Law Enforcement Officers and Property 

Standards Officers By-Law to reflect new officers. 

Background and Analysis: 

Council passed By-Law 52-2022 appointing staff members of Tenet Security Group 

Incorporated as Municipal By-Law Enforcement Officers and Property Standards 

Officers. By-Law 46-2024 was passed last year updating the officers. We have been 

advised of further staff turnover and as such, the Municipal By-Law needs to be updated 

to reflect the new officers.  

 

Schedule A of By-Law #11-2025 will replace Schedule A of By-Law 52-2022, and By-

Law #46-2024 will be repealed once approved.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


